



ABN 61 760 960 480 **Road Safety** 4th Floor 60 Denmark Street Kew Victoria 3101

Tel: (03) 9854 1863 Fax: (03) 9854 2668

Grogan Richards Pty. Ltd. 55 Moor Street FITZROY VIC 3065

Attention: Mr. Trevor Waugh

27 August 2001

Dear Trevor

RE: ROAD SAFETY AUDIT ACCREDITATION

I refer to your letter to Sam Pirrotta, dated 23 August 2001, regarding road safety audit accreditation.

Based on the information provided, both Mr. Ross Hill and Mr. Andrew Carr satisfy the eligibility criteria for pre-qualification as Road Safety Auditors, and have been registered on the VicRoads database. Should they wish to apply to be added to the Senior Road Safety Auditors Category, details of relevant experience should be forwarded.

Based on the information provided, you have satisfied all of the eligibility criteria for prequalification, and have been registered on the VicRoads database as a Senior Road Safety Auditor.

If you have any further queries, please contact myself on phone number (03) 9854 2645

Yours sincerely

DAVID BARRY

ROAD SAFETY ENGINEER

C:\My Documents\VICRoads Letter.doc

